From:

Sent: 04 March 2022 23:20
To: Planning Planning
Subject: App No 2021/6176/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

To whom it may concern
| would like to register my objection to the plans submitted for 11 Marlston, NW1 3PP

Firstly | find the addition of another story will look very unattractive.

| am worried that if the plans are given the go ahead this will set a precedent for others and will create a complete
eyesore.

I am not comfortable with extending a four bedroom into seven. Looking at the plans | can see that the added
rooms could easily be turned into a self contained flat.

The works would cause terrible inconvenience and noise and | am concerned about structural damage to my home
caused by the works as | am only one door away.

May | add that the notice of intended plans was A4 tied to a lamppost facing the road at about 4ft height. Nobody
walks past this. | understand that the council do not inform by post but this notice was not sufficient. There are
people who's property backs onto 11 Marlston and they would never have seen this notice and some may have not
and | am sure they would have concerns about blocked light and noise.

Jean Dean




